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May 9, 2011
Jeff Schwartz

A.L. Wilson Co.

Dear Jeff,

You graciously gave us your new GreenEarth spray spotter, “G-Go”, to use in
advance of our GreenEarth conference and upcoming Clean Show. The results we
have seen just after a week have been fantastic. The fact that we can use a
product like this right out of the bottle and prespot the way used to has been
great. Spray it on, brush it in, run it wet. Terrific! We now have your other new
product, “Tar-go EF”, on our spotting board as well. Another contribution to our
efforts to show our customers we care about the environment.

It gave us another reason we are so glad we made the switch to GreenEarth
silicone solvent. The fact that old line companies such as yours are making the
same commitment and investment to the drycleaning industry as we are says
volumes. Keep up the good work.

Sincerely,
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Marc Casassa, GM

MARIN CLEANERS, INC. ¢ 700 A STREET ¢ SAN RAFAEL, ¢A 94901
415.453.5841 ¢ FAX 415 453 2195
www. marincleaners. com



